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  Routine Maintenance Work  
 U.S. 82 in Otero County 

 
Alamogordo – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will begin routine 
maintenance work along U.S. 82 starting on Monday, March 9.  The work will include clearing and 
grubbing, dirt/rock excavation adjacent to roadway.   
 
This work will cause intermittent interruptions to traffic flow during the next two weeks.  All work will 
take place between 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m., Monday thru Friday.       
 
For up-to-date road closure information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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